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30/5/25 
 
Tom Karp 
Project Team Leader – JBCSC 
Tkarp@bigpond.net.au 
  
Dear Tom, 

We write in response to your recent correspondence regarding a bid for de-amalgamation/re-
amalgamation with The Country Club Vincentia and JBCSC, this matter was tabled at a meeting of the 
Board of Directors held on 29th May 2025.  

Following discussion, it was resolved by the Board that Firm bids for the de-amalgamantion and 
amalgamation of Vincentia Golf Club must be submitted to the CEO St Georges Basin Country Club 
no later than 12pm Monday 23rd June 2025. No offers shall be accepted following this date and de-
amalgamation shall cease if none are received. 

Should you have any further queries or require club access in your efforts to submit a bid, please be 
in contact with Luke Hodges as you already have.  

For and on behalf of the Board of Directors, 

 

 
Ben Clegg 

Chief Executive Officer 
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